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Bartlett Streetscape Improvements 

PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS 
• Conversion of Bartlett Street to a “Complete Street” hosting  markets 
and community events. 

• Construct new widened sidewalks and install new roadway paving and 
bike parking facilities. 

• Install new pedestrian lighting and sidewalk gardens to enhance the 
aesthetics of the and increase safety. 

• Install permanent canopy /pergola structures to be used as market 
stalls during events.  (As part of a separate project) 

• Tree plantings line the sidewalk and act as gateways to the street. 

• Install speed tables at 21st and 22nd Streets. 

• Coordinate with the neighborhood to establish a community committee 
leading program development for Mercado Plaza. 

Schedule: 
Construction Begins: December 2014 
Construction Completed: July 2015 

Estimate Project Cost: 
$2 Million 

 

Project Team: 
Project Manager: Cristina Olea 
Project Lead: Nick Ancel 
 

 

Community events to activate Mercado Plaza 

 

Pergola structures and canopy space encourage events 

BARTLETT STREETSCAPE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
The Bartlett Streetscape Improvement Project, situated on Bartlett Street 
between 21st and 22nd Street, seeks to provide a community space for 
health fairs, events, and markets. The initiative originated from the 
Mission District Streetscape Plan, a community‐based plan developed by 
the San Francisco Planning Department in collaboration with other City 
agencies. The revitalization of Bartlett Street as a “Complete Street” will 
serve to be a gathering space for families, local artists, and merchants. 

A COORDINATED EFFORT 
A long‐term community‐based design has been developed by a local 
partnership between the Mission Community Market Collaborative and 
the local design/build firm ReBar. This coordinated initiative has led to 
successful sources of community funding and local stewardship for the 
project. 

COMMUNITY PLANNING & STEWARDSHIP 
Collaboration between SFMTA, SF Planning, and DPW has been 
instrumental in developing this neighborhood project. Two community 
meetings were held at CCSF, with two more at The Women’s Building in the 
Mission District. Additionally, three outreach sessions were held at  the 
Thursday market and two at Sunday Streets. The completed project aims to 
be an important space for the community, creating opportunities for local 
artists and small businesses. 


